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December 23, 2017 
Dear ICAA board members, members, and friends, 
 

Since the ICAA established in 2012, it has marched on for nearly 6 years.  As we 
approach the holiday season, Dr. Renyu Liu and Dr. Yun Xia, representing the ICAA 
Executive Board, want to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation 
for your dedication, support, and friendship over the years. 
 
Based on the recent executive board meeting that occurred on December 22, 2017, 
we have our new leadership team taking effect immediately for the 2018-2019 
term, as noted on the left side of this greeting letter.  
 
Working with this group of talented professionals, we have reached many 
significant achievements in academic endeavors in anesthesiology, perioperative 
and pain medicine, as well as areas beyond our subspecialties. Your great support 
will continue to help us in the coming years! We look forward to your outstanding 
contributions and friendships in 2018!  
 
We will continue to do our best to build a strong platform for our ICAA members for 
excellent academic exchanges and a better future for our practice and life.  

 
Our best wishes to you and your families for a healthy, happy holiday season. 
 
Sincerely Yours 

 
Renyu Liu, MD, PhD 
President  

 
Yun Xia, MD, PhD 
Secretory General 

     ICAA  

 
 


